General Meeting, 12 August 2022
Corvette Owners Club of San Diego

Meeting called to order by Vice President Glen Honig @6:38pm.

Introduction of Board Members.

Because MSA is tomorrow the meeting was mostly last- minute items about the car show.
Members need get home and rest before many of them would be at their parking & Parking

assignments @ 5:30am.

Attendance was not taken but it should be noted that Mark Lewis attended his second meeting.
His name will be brought to the Board at the September meeting.

Doug Ray introduced Jill & Duke Johnson as potential new members.

Janet held her membership raffle. Winners were determined by answering questions Craig
posed about the numbering of parking spots so that every member should be able to direct our
guests to their spot.

The meeting was adjourned @ 7:45.

Respectively submitted,

Lin Siepert, COCSD Secretary



